April is an important month.
This is an important time in the Democratic party!  If you want to get more involved with the party, now is the time.  Here's what's coming up.

Democratic Happy Hour April 2:
We will be meeting at Barleycorn's Cold Spring, 1073 Industrial Road, Cold Spring, KY, on Wednesday, April 2, starting at 5:00.  Come out and enjoy drinks and good company.

Northern Kentucky Labor Council Fish Fry April 4:
Help support our Labor friends on April 4 at the Standard Club, 643 Laurel Street, Covington, KY, from 5:00-8:00.  Fish sandwiches or grilled cheese plus all the fixing are available.  The labor council has done invaluable work for our candidates, and this is a great way to support them.

Trivia Night Fundraiser April 24:
Our second annual Trivia Night is scheduled for Thursday, April 24, at Mansion Hill Sanctuary, 417 E 6th Street, Newport, KY.  Doors open at 6:30 with trivia starting at 7:00.  Join us for a fun evening with trivia contests, drinks, food, and a silent auction, and invite your friends.  We sold out last year, so get your tickets early! Tickets are $35/each or $300 for a table of 9, and can be purchased here: https://secure.actblue.com/donate/25-trivia-night

REORGANIZATION APRIL 26:
As we have previously advised, the State Democratic Party requires that the party reorganizing with new elections for all positions, from precinct level up through state level.  Campbell County elections will be on April 26, at St. Andrew's Episcopal Church, Fort Thomas, KY, starting at 10:00 a.m.  There are 3 elections to take place that day:
First, elections to a precinct committee for each precinct, which will contain one man, one woman, and one person under 40;
Second, elections for the Executive Committee, which will  contain 10 men and 10 women, including at least one person under 40;
Third, elections for delegates for the state convention, which will be held on June 14 in Owensboro.  An email with greater detail will be coming out shortly, and our website will be updated as well. 

We need people to step into leadership either as members of their precinct committees, or as members of the Executive Committee.  If you have ever complained about what the Democratic party is doing or not doing, this is the chance to have your voice be heard.  ALL registered Democrats are eligible to run for their precinct committee and to vote in their precinct convention.  Only precinct committee members are eligible to vote for the Executive Committee and delegates to the state convention.

Remember the Campbell County Democrats when filing your taxes!
Please remember to check the "Democratic" box on the Political Party Fund at the top of your Kentucky tax return in 2025!  This will send money to both the state party and the Campbell County Democrats, at no cost to you!  Checking this box does not reduce your refund or increase the amount of taxed owed.

Support Campbell County Democrats
We work hard to support our local candidates for office, working to ensure there is Democratic representation is in every room where decisions are being made.  To help us do this important work, you can donate here: 
https://tinyurl.com/ccactblu
 

